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YEAR 4 TRIP TO KINGSWOOD 

The Year 4 residential trip to Kingswood is fast 

approaching. 

 

Can we remind parents/carers that the deadline for 

payment is Friday 16th February.  Please ensure you 

have made your final payment (either via Mr Johnson or 

the Academy office) by his date. 

PARKING 

Many thanks to all those who regularly use the FREE 

car park at the top of the road. 

 

A reminder to all however, that when you are 

dropping off and collecting your child from school not 

to park or stop on the zigzag and double yellow lines 

outside school.   

 

This is for the safety of your children and 

from experience we know that accidents 

can happen if the rules of the road are 

not followed. 

Please park on the FREE car park at the 

top of the road.   

 

Cones will be put out as a reminder to not park on 

the lines—please do not move these. 

 

Persistent offenders will have their registration 

numbers passed on to the police.  

ARCHERY COMPETITION 

Our Archery team did us proud this week!  

 

Not only did they take part and show the Dawley spirit 

and determination through their Dawley Mindset, they 

beat all other schools to finish 1st! 

 

 

 

 

A big well done to all those who took part—we are 

proud of you all! 

DAWLEY PARK 

 

There appears to be a lot of activity in Dawley Park at 

the moment. 

 

We are all interested to see what the outcome will 

be—keep your eyes peeled as the time goes on to see 

what it turns out to be in the end! 

ARTHOG 

Year 5 and 6 return from their week-long trip to Arthog 

today—please check out our Twitter feed for photos! 

We know that they will have had a great week and will 

have experienced some life-long memories along the way! 

SMOKING 

Can we please remind parents/carers not to smoke 

outside or near the Academy gates.  

We have had a number of complaints and remind you 

that we have a duty to the welfare of the children and 

would appreciate your support in this matter.  
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ATTENDANCE  

Attendance has been hit this week with sickness bug.  We know you will  help us to get 

the numbers to return to their usual levels ! 

Reception— Mrs Astill-Evans— 80.34%                                                   

Year 1—Mrs Houlston — 89.17% 

Year 2—Miss Ferris— 92.67%  (Arthur’s Class for the week!)                                                                                                                                      

Year 3— Ms Palmer—  87.65%  

Year 4—Mr Johnson—  95.00%  

Year 5—Mrs Brocklehurst — 94.29%     

Year 6—Mr Bridgwater— 96.00% (Abbie’s Class for the week!)                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Next week Abbie will be spending time in Year 6 and Arthur will be with Year 2.                                                                                               

UNIFORM   

We have high expectations of uniform at the Academy. Can you please 

ensure that your child(ren) come to the Academy in the correct uniform.  

Uniform consists of the following items, which are available for purchase from 

our supplier Baker and Sons, Wellington: 

 Black blazer with logo (Year 6 only) 

 Grey jumper/ cardigan with Academy logo 

 Academy tie  

 Black or charcoal grey trousers/skirts 

 White shirt 

 Black school shoes (not trainers)  

 PE Kit— black short or jogging bottoms, plain white  
t-shirt and trainers.  

 No hooped earrings or large headdress 

Uniform at the Academy is compulsory. Therefore if your  child(ren) 

are not wearing this there will be a phone call home where you will be 

required to bring in the correct uniform or collect your child if you are 

unable to do so.  

Many thanks for your support!  

DATE EVENT 

EVENTS 

Wednesday 18th April —

Friday 20th April 
Year 4  trip to Kingswood 

TERM DATES  

Wednesday 3rd January —

Friday 16th  February 
Spring Term—1st half term 

Monday 26th February  —

Thursday 29th March 
Spring Term—2nd half term 

Monday 19th February —

Friday 23rd February 

Half Term Holiday— 

Academy closed 

Monday 16th April —

Friday 25th May 
Summer Term—1st half term 

Monday 7th May 
Bank Holiday—Academy 

Closed 

Monday 29th May —

Friday 1st June 
Half Term—Academy Closed 

Monday 4th June — 

Friday 20th July 
Summer Term—2nd half term 

Monday 23rd July &  

Tuesday 24th July 

PD DAY— Academy 

Closed 


